
RESOLUTION NO. SCV-58 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
SANTA CLARITA VALLEY WATER AGENCY 
CELEBRATING WATER PROFESSIONALS 

APPRECIATION WEEK OCTOBER 6-14,2018 

WHEREAS, water is the lifeline of California and without safe and reliable water, no community 
and no sector of the economy can thrive or expand; and 

WHEREAS, water professionals at local public water and wastewater agencies work 24/7 to 
plan for the future, maintain and upgrade systems and improve the safety and resiliency of local 
water supplies for their communities; and 

WHEREAS, the week of October 6-14, 2018, has been designated as Water Professionals 
Appreciation Week to honor the employees and highlight the important role of water industry 
professionals in ensuring safe and reliable water, wastewater and recycled water in California; 
and 

WHEREAS, Water Professionals Appreciation Week provides an opportunity to recognize and 
promote the important contributions of SCV Water employees; and 

WHEREAS, SCV Water has a well-qualified workforce as demonstrated by their expertise and 
innovative ideas and who serve as examples by passing on their knowledge to the next generation 
of employees; and 

WHEREAS, SCVWater customers benefit daily from the knowledge and skills of its highly-trained 
staff and the responsive, innovative, and outstanding work of the SCV Water employees. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, SCV Water designates October 6-14, 2018, as Water 
Professional Appreciation Week and honors its employees for their contributions to the 
community and the Agency by working to provide excellent service to our community. 

I, the undersigned, hereby certify: That I am the duly appointed and acting Secretary of the 
Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency, and that at a regular meeting of the Board of Directors of 
said Agency held on October 2, 2018, the foregoing Resolution No. SCV-58 was duly and 
regularly adopted by said Board, and that said resolution has not been rescinded or amended 
since the date of its adoption, and that it is now in full force and effect. 

DATED: October 2,2018 
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